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Our Ref: MGLA270420-0181 
 

15 May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 26 April 2020. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked for an annual breakdown of housing tenure by borough from 1980 to 2020. 
 
The information you have requested is publicly available via the Ministry of Housing, 
Communities & Local Government website.  For ease of reference, please click on the below 
link.  Please direct further queries related to the statistics to MHCLG.   
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/housing-and-land/increasing-housing-
supply/affordable-housing-statistics 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this email.  

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using 
the GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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